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"16. If any difficulty or doubt arising as ta the
interpretation or application of the Convention cannot
be resolved by the campetent authorities pursuant ta
the preceding paragraphe of this Article, the case may,
if bath competent authorities and the taxpayer agree,
b. submitted for arbitration, provided that the
texpayer agrees in writing ta be bound by the decision
of the arbitration board. The decision of the
arbitration board in a particular case shall be binding
on bath States with respect ta that case. The
procedures shaîl be ,stablished in an exchange of notes
between the ContractIng States. The provisions of this
paragraph shaîl have effect after the Contracting
States have so agreed thraugh the exchange of notes."f

ARTICLE 15

A new Article XXVI A (Assistance in Collection) shaîl
b. added ta the convention as follows:

"Article XXVI A
Assistance in Collection

1. The Contracting States undertake ta lend
assistance to each other in the collection of taxes
referred to in paragraph 9, together vith interest,
casts, additions to such taxes and civil penalties,
referred ta in this Article as a "revenue dlaim".

2. An application for assistance in the collection of
a revenue dlaim shaîl include a certif ication by the
competent authority of the applicant State that, under
the laws of that State, the revenue dlaim has been
finally deterinined. For the purposes of this Article,
a revenue dlaim i. f inally determined when the
applicant state has the right under its internal law ta
collect the revenue dlaim and all administrative and
judicial rights of the taxpayer ta restrain collection
in the applicant State have lapsed or been exhausted.

3. A revenue dlaim of the applicant State that ha.
been f inally determined may be accepted for collection
by the competent authority of the requested State and,
subject ta the provisions of paragraph 7, if accepted
shall be collected by the requeuted State as though
such revenue claits were the requested State's owfl
revenue dlaim f inally deteruined in accordance with the
lavs applicable ta the collection of the. requested
State's own taxes.


